
 

 
 
 

 

. 

REPORT 
From the office of the… 

Business Caucus 

TO: Members of the Student Representative Assembly 

FROM: Joshua Pickering  

SUBJECT: SRA 24L Business Report 

DATE: December 1st, 2024 
 

Dear SRA, 

 

New Caucus Leader 

Due to some unforeseen circumstances we had to choose a new caucus leader, and during this 
period we did not have access to our email or Instagram account, so it has slowed our original goals 
of reaching out to the DCS and continuing regular Instagram posts. However, we plan on getting 
back on track of these goals ASAP. 

 

Reaching Out to DCS 

At the time of writing, we have reached out to DCS and are waiting for a response to set up an 
opportunity to discuss previous and future relations between the DCS and the SRA business 
caucus. We are hoping to establish a relationship that will allow us to develop future events and 
benefit DeGroote students experience.  

 

Online Presence 

As mentioned earlier we temporarily lost access to our Instagram page, but we again have  

re-accessed the page, and regular posting should begin soon. We hope to increase the accounts 
followers from 275 to 500 by the end of the year. 

  

  

 Information Session for Business Student Opportunities Within the MSU 

 One of our new caucus members Sam, has been working on reaching out to bylaw 9 groups and  

 putting together an event to educate business students on opportunities within the MSU, and Bylaw 

 9 groups. Our goal for the event is to set up a booth along with representatives from bylaw 9 groups.  

A meeting has been set up with OPIRG, and we are waiting to hear back from other groups.  

 
 

Best, 
 

SRA Business 


